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                  Wednesday, 31 January 2024 

Dear Families, 

 

You may have seen in the media that cases of measles are on the rise nationally. 

 

“Measles is an infection that spreads very easily and can cause serious problems in some people. 

Having the MMR vaccine is the best way to prevent it. Measles can lead to serious problems if it 

spreads to other parts of the body, such as the lungs or brain. Problems that can be caused by 

measles include pneumonia, meningitis, blindness and seizures (fits).” (source NHS) 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles/ 

 

Brent are running MMR vaccination clinics 

at the Civic Centre every Tuesday to 

support increasing the number of children 

who are immunised against measles in our 

local area. 

 

If your child has not been vaccinated, I 

would urge you to contact the MMR clinic 

and make an appointment. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

James Simmons 

Headteacher 

Tel: 0208 205 6038 
admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 

www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk 
Twitter: @OGPSinspired 
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